
 

 

 

May 26, 2016 
 
 
 
Reference:   Removal of Florida Product Approval FL-8208 
  PGT Series SGD-470 PVC Sliding Glass Door  
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Recently, Florida Product Approval FL-8208 was removed from the Florida Product 
Approval website.  There may be instances where a SGD-470 door was ordered in our 
system prior to the removal of this product approval that may still have a reference to 
FL-8208 on the white certification label.   
 
The purpose of this letter is to certify that all of the testing and Keystone certifications 
associated with FL-8208 are still valid and the product is still in full compliance with the 
Florida Building Code 5th Edition (2014).   
 
The attached installation drawings are the original drawings that were included in FL-
8208.1.  Provided the product is constructed and installed in accordance with these 
drawings, it will be in full compliance with the Florida Building Code 5th Edition (2014).    
 
If you should have any questions or require further clarification, please feel free to 
contact our office. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
5/26/2016 
 
 
A. Lynn Miller, P.E. 
Code Compliance Engineer 
Florida Registration #58705 
FL Cert. of Auth. #29296 
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